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Date: 02/09/16 

Engineering Bulletin: 021603 

Effective Date: March 21, 2016 

Released By:  Greg Hall 

Subject:  14000 & 14000 I/O Sill Flashing End Dam 

  

The P1153 sill flashing end dam will be obsoleted and replaced with P2455.  The 
P2455 is an improved end dam and will be provided at no additional cost over 
the P1153. 

Orders placed on or after March 21, 2016 for sill flashing end dams will be filled 
with P2455. 

The online version of the Price Book as well as the installation instructions will 
be updated soon to reflect this change.


